
Julie Roberts - NOAA Federal


From: Julie Roberts - NOAA Federal


Sent: Thursday, August 29, 2019 9:55 PM


To: Harvey, Mark P. EOP/NSC


Cc: DL NSC Resilience; DL NSC HSA FO Staff


Subject: Re: Update for WH








Kindest regards,


Julie Kay Roberts


Deputy Chief of Staff


National Oceanic and Atmospheric Administration


On Aug 29, 2019, at 9:42 PM, Harvey, Mark P. EOP/NSC < > wrote:


Thanks Julie, 


Best,


Mark H.


On Aug 29, 2019, at 9:37 PM, Julie Roberts - NOAA Federal <julie.roberts@noaa.gov> wrote:


Mark


Thank you for all your team did today to make the briefing a success. Neil said it went


very well. 

 I will send the next update at 11am tomorrow. 

Neil and I will be at the NRCC this weekend closely monitoring the storm. If anyone


has questions or needs information do not hesitate to contact us.


Kindest regards,


Julie Kay Roberts, CEM


Deputy Chief of Staff


National Oceanic and Atmospheric Administration


“You can tell a lot about a fellow’s character by his way of eating jelly beans.” President Ronald


Reagan


From: Harvey, Mark P. EOP/NSC < >


Sent: Thursday, August 29, 2019 4:30 PM


To: Julie Roberts - NOAA Federal <julie.roberts@noaa.gov>


Cc: DL NSC Resilience < >; DL NSC HSA FO Staff


< >


Subject: Update for WH
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Cc: DL NSC Resilience < >; DL NSC HSA FO Staff


< >


Subject: Update for WH


Julie,





. Thanks


for all your help and great job today!


Best,


Mark H.


Mark P. Harvey


Special Assistant to the President and


Senior Director for Resilience Policy


National Security Council Staff
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